
The Weekly Writer
 

Please note he Weekly Writer only comes out every two weeks in the summer.

The Writing Lab will be closed for Memorial Day (May 31).
 

THINGS TO DO...
Improving Resumés and CVs
June 2  | 12 p.m. - 1 p.m.
Applying for an on-campus or off-campus job? Need help getting started or updating your resume or CV? Join us for advice and support. More info on Workshops... 

Writing Consultations
Monday-Friday until Aug 6 | 10 a.m. - 7 p.m.
Our tutors are standing by for face-to-face and remote, virtual consultations.You can choose an online (live chat), etutoring (asynchronous email), or a face-to-face appointment.
More information on our consultation options...

English Conversation Groups
Monday-Thursday
If you are a Purdue University student or scholar whose first language is not English, the Writing Lab's conversation groups are a terrific way to improve your fluency and
expand your vocabulary. More info on English Conversation Groups...

Monday 11 a.m. - 12 p.m.
Tuesday 12 p.m. - 1 p.m.
Wednesday 2:30 p.m. -3:30 p.m.
Thursday 11 a.m. - 12 p.m.

SIGN UP HERE

Find out more about all of the programs we offer below:
Workshops Grad Writing Events English Conversation Groups

SPOTLIGHT ON...

New to the Writing Lab?
 

Looking to get some extra feedback on your writing, but not sure what to do or where to go? The Purdue Writing Lab is here to support you! These resources will help you sign up
for the right kind of session for you, set goals and expectations for your appointment, and make the most of your tutoring experience. Read more...

Make an appointment...
View peer tutor promo for the Lab...

 

 

FROM OUR CAMPUS PARTNERS
 

AAARCC 
Virtual Writing Group for Faculty, Staff, and Grad Students 

May 22 & 29, 10-10:45am
Facebook Link.

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

Please share and encourage Purdue staff, faculty, and students to subscribe to this newsletter. 

Instructors, want us to teach your students about the lab? You can request a remote lab tour. 

The Weekly Writer is only intended for Purdue students, faculty, and staff. For all questions or inquiries about the Writing Lab or this newsletter please reply to writing.lab@purdue.edu.

https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/41361165/1534781748/81282838/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=YWMyMzdlMmMtYmMzNC00M2JkLWIxM2YtZDY2NzRlM2NmNjQ3&18fc3884=NDEzNjExNjU&x=e03ad5e9
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/41361165/1534781748/81282839/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=YWMyMzdlMmMtYmMzNC00M2JkLWIxM2YtZDY2NzRlM2NmNjQ3&18fc3884=NDEzNjExNjU&x=e939d9fa
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/41361165/1534781748/83967713/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=YWMyMzdlMmMtYmMzNC00M2JkLWIxM2YtZDY2NzRlM2NmNjQ3&18fc3884=NDEzNjExNjU&x=ebb0e24b
https://maillinks.purdue.edu/t/41361165/1534781748/81282840/0/1003114/?e4eaa8c3=MTAwMzExNA&8823dc38=MjMyZTQ1Y2MtOGM4Yy00MzMxLTg4ZGMtY2RjMmM5ZDk4ZDMz&2fc32d01=YWMyMzdlMmMtYmMzNC00M2JkLWIxM2YtZDY2NzRlM2NmNjQ3&18fc3884=NDEzNjExNjU&x=9e8efe75

